
 

 

 

 

 

TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE 

TENDER FOR ANNUAL OPERATION & MAINTENANCE CONTRACT OF PASSENGER LIFT INSTALLED 
AT NBP KEHKASHAN BUILDING CLIFTON KARACHI. 

 

All concerned are informed that NBP Notice for the above cited tender placed at NBP’s website                         

(Ref: NT-10/05/2021-1) and at PPRA website should be treated as cancelled.  

 

 

Aurangzeb Ahmed Shaikh  
Divisional Head Engineering  
Logistic Communication & Marketing Group 
National Bank of Pakistan, Head office Building 
I.I Chandigarh Road Karachi. 
021-99220227. 
 
 


